
Award-winning Application Team Leaders: RSVP  
by August 3 
Julie Garden-Robinson (ND), Vice President for Awards and 
Recognition  
Congratulations again to all of our applicants for the 2020 
NEAFCS awards program! A pandemic did not stop our hard-
working judges from their tasks, and I thank them again for their 
service.  They had difficult decisions to make with all of the great 
applications they judged. 

All of the applicants have been notified of their application status by email from the 
national office. The state affiliate vice president for awards and recognition also 
received a list of your state’s winning entries. Your state VP may have reached out 
directly to the team leaders to confirm receipt of the emailed message from the national 
office.    

If you received an award, please note that the team leader for your award needs to 
RSVP on behalf of the team by August 3. If you or your team received a scholarship 
because of a winning application, be sure that one of your team members uses the 
discount code that was included in your winning notification when you register for the 
conference. 

Again, pat yourself on the back from me, whether or not you won an award. Please 
email me directly with questions  

Stay well and we hope to see you virtually at the conference in September! 
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